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Message from Mrs Larkin  
 
As we continue to celebrate the achievements of our students, I would like to take this opportunity to 
express my heartfelt gratitude to our incredible teaching staff who go above and beyond by facilitating 
extracurricular activities for all our K-6 students. 
 
These dedicated educators invest their time and talent into a variety of programs that enrich our students’ 
educational experiences. From sports teams, wellbeing initiatives, public speaking opportunities, 
chess club, creative art performances, spelling bees and news club. Their efforts foster a sense of 
belonging and help our children explore their passions. 
 
These activities not only enhance our students’ learning but also teach valuable life skills such as 
teamwork, resilience, and creativity. I am proud to have such committed professionals in our school 
community who truly make a difference in the lives of our young learners. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and encouragement. Together, we are nurturing the next generation 
of leaders and innovators! 
 
NSW Public Speaking  
The Multicultural Perspectives Public Speaking Competition regional final was held on Tuesday June 17, at 
Randwick Public School. The students representing Stage 2 and Stage 3 from Paddington were Aerin 3B, 
Daniel 4/5P, Scarlet 6S and Torsten 6S. These four students were the finalists from our in-school 
competition. 
 
Each student delivered their speech from the original competition, as well as an impromptu speech. The 
impromptu topic was 'Getting Better'. The Paddington students enjoyed listening to other speeches and 
meeting students from other schools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students with Disability (NCCD) 
Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School 
Students with Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to identify information already 
available in the school about supports provided to students with disability. These relate to legislative 
requirements under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the Disability Standards for Education 
2005, in line with the NCCD guidelines (2019). 
 
Information provided about students to the Australian Government for the NCCD includes: 

• year of schooling 
• category of disability: physical, cognitive, sensory or social/emotional 
• level of adjustment provided: support provided within quality 
• differentiated teaching practice, supplementary, substantial or extensive. 

 
This information assists schools to: 
• formally recognise the supports and adjustments provided to students with disability in schools 

consider how they can strengthen the support of students with disability in schools 
• develop shared practices so that they can review their learning programs in order to improve 

educational outcomes for students with disability. 
• The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the information they need to plan more 

broadly for the support of students with disability. 
 
The NCCD will have no direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved in any testing 
process. The school will provide data to the Australian Government in such a way that no individual 
student will be able to be identified – the privacy and confidentiality of all students is ensured. All 
information is protected by privacy laws that regulate the collection, storage and disclosure of personal 
information. To find out more about these matters, please refer to the Australian Government’s Privacy 
Policy (https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy). Further information about the NCCD can be found 
on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au ). 
 
If you have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the school. 
 

  
Calendar dates for 2025 
 
Tuesday 24 June Rehearsal for Paddo Sing Group (Yr2-6) for Port Jackson Festival  

Friday 27 June Last day for PSSA (Term 2) 

Monday 30 June Hip Hop Dance Performance in the school hall at 1.45pm, parents of 
dance students welcome to attend.   

Monday 30 June RAWart Incursion K-6 

Tuesday 1 July RAWart Incursion K-6 

Tuesday 1 July Debating against Randwick PS at PPS (Year 6) 

Thursday 3 July NAIDOC Week Incursion  

Friday 4 July Last day for Term 2 

Monday 21 July Staff Development Day – school closed 

Tuesday 22 July Students return to school for Term 3 

Tuesday 19 August Grandparents Day and Book Week Parade 

https://www.education.gov.au/privacy-policy
https://www.nccd.edu.au/
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